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The Year 3 team hope you all have 

had a fantastic summer holiday with 

plenty of rest! We have some very 

exciting subjects ahead for the 

children this term and we are very 

happy to welcome them into Key 

Stage 2.  

Our children are looking at the 

structure of traditional tales, 

mainly the Gingerbread man. 

We will be learning the story 

and writing our own version. 

 

English 

This term Year 3 will be learning all 

about rocks! We will be learning to 

compare and group different kinds 

of rocks together and describe 

how fossils are formed. We will also 

learn about the formation of soil. 

 

This half term Year 3 will begin 

the year with one of the most 

important aspects of 

mathematics: Number and 

place value. Our approach will 

equip the children with the best 

skills for this key subject. 

In our iPad computing 

curriculum, we will be 

developing skills to create an 

iMovie. a introduction into the 

engaging world of 

programming! 

Science 

Welcome Back! 

Maths 

Computing 

16.09.24 – Y6 residentials 

20.09.24 – Jeans for Genes Day 

24.09.24 – Y1 Phonics Stay and Learn 

begins (weekly) 

01.10.24 – Wole school Stay and Learn – 

Breakfast with a Book  

08.10.24 – Hello Yellow Day 

10.10.24 – Parents’ Evening 

18.10.24 – End of the half term  

Dates to Remember 
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History is always an exciting 

subject and this term is no 

different! We will be learning 

all about the Stone Age. We 

will learn all about what life 

was like during the different 

periods of the Stone Age. 

Our music unit this half term is 

about singing in rounds and 

canons. Children will continue to 

develop their understanding of 

rhythm and pulse. They will also 

further extend their knowledge 

of pitch. 

In PE we will be developing 

some key physical skills in this  

handball unit. The children will 

learn and develop balance 

skills, teamwork, ball control, 

and ball skills. 

This half term, our topic in 

geography is fieldwork and 

map skills. We will learn to 

read and use maps. We will 

also develop our knowledge 

of physical and human 

geography. 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term in PSHE we will be 

developing our self-awareness 

in the Being Me in my World 

unit. Children will discuss their 

likes, dislikes, the things that 

make them unique and their 

families and friends.  

History 

PE 
Music 

PSHE 

Geography 

This half term we will be 

beginning to learn about 

Hinduism. We will learn about 

the celebration of Diwali and 

discuss what it means to 

belong. 
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